
Hi, 
  
Dear Mike Smith , Guildford Borough Council 
  
Thank you very much for your pre consulting notice regard street trading 
license renewal for  ‘’Family favorites sausages ‘’  
  
Let me make very clear for every one we are not against anyone business at all 
but we are completely independent high street trade with no high bank 
balance reserve at all, who is completely reliant on day to day business.  
  
The man reason to be in the high street and paying premium business rates 
which is 40K at the moment plus 65K Plus VAT rent, I presuming we have 
every right to be seen and noticed from every angle. 
  
Earlier this year due to the stalls ‘’Family favorites sausages ‘’ who continued 
trading in front of our shop 64 High Street, our shop front were completely 
covered and our business were hardly noticed also all day long re processing 
foods smell were coming in to the shop which was also making customers 
very uncomfortable. 
  
Being a dying high street business we strongly demanding Guildford Council 
that please if you move above name stalls further down or up as this area is 
already tight and very congested  
  
I am looking forward to receive positive decision as my privies grievance and 
concern was interpreted wrongly. 
  
  
  
Thanks  
  
--  
iFix Gadgets.ltd 
64 High Street Guildford Surrey 

GU1 3ES 

info.ifixgadgets@gmail.com 

www.ifixgadgets.uk.com 

01483808372/07391427692 
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